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Sports Week at Archdale 

Here are some photos of 

sports week.  

All of the children 

enjoyed a range of 

different activities 

including: tennis, circus, 

archery and wheelchair 

basketball. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE 

ARCHDALE SCHOOL 

our overall 

attendance this 

year has gone up 

6% 

Let’s keep it up! 

 

To sign up, either scan the QR code or use this 

link: https://forms.gle/6B6aBVYcMsw4JAqc8 

 

KS2 had a great day at Matlock Farm 

meeting all of the animals and playing 

together on the playground. 

https://forms.gle/6B6aBVYcMsw4JAqc8


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Lydia, 

your picture of 

King Charles is 

fantastic! 

Kings Coronation 

On Friday 5th May, Archdale took part in Coronation 
celebrations. Children wore red / white / blue and some chose 
to take part in a fun ‘royalty’ themed fancy dress. At the end of 
the day, we had a fantastic showcase of creativity including a 
performance from the SYP fan fair team. All in all we had a 
really successful and creative day! 

Year 6 Leavers 2022/2023 

Owl Class – It has been a pleasure to 

see you all grow, we will miss you! 

Badger Class – It’s been a 

privilege to be a part of your 

journey, good luck for big 

school! 

Heron Class – Y6 Heron’s you have made us laugh, 

cry and everything in between. Good Luck in 

secondary school we will miss you loads! 

Fox Class – Keep being you Darah, the class won’t be the same without you! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Update 

Archdale would like to say goodbye and good luck to Sam, 

Lena, Jo, Ammie, Leah, Georgie, Laura and Tess. You have all 

been a big part of Archdale School we will miss you and wish 

you all the best in your new ventures. 

Therapy Team – Staff Update 
You can speak to the therapy team directly by phoning the school on 0114 272 6165 and selecting option 4 

Hannah Wright 
Advanced Occupational 

Therapist 

Jo Aplin-Ward 
Clinical Team Leader 

Advanced Physiotherapist 

Sarah Wilkinson 
Physiotherapist 

Lily Theobold 
Occupational Therapist 

Kay Crookes 
Therapy Assistant Practitioner 

Gemma Powell 
Therapy Assistant 

Goodbye  
Thank you to our chair of governors Phill and co-

opted governor Penny. 
You have been a fantastic supportive pair in your 
governor role and helped to ensure the provision 

for our pupils is as good as it can be. 
Thank You! 


